
Dear [Neighbor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to discuss our shared fence that separates our 

properties. 

As you may have noticed, the fence is in need of some painting to improve its appearance and 

protect it from the elements. I believe this is a great opportunity for us to work together and 

enhance the look of our shared boundary. 

I would like to propose that we coordinate a day to paint the fence together. I am happy to cover 

the cost of the paint and supplies, and I would appreciate your assistance in the painting process. 

Please let me know if you are on board with this idea, and we can discuss a suitable date that 

works for both of us. 

Thank you for considering this request. I look forward to your positive response. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Your Email] 


